
To: NACAA BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND COMMITTEE CHAIRS  
Re: Support for Air Agencies During Clean Power Plan Rollout 
Date: July 28, 2015 
 

 
The upcoming NACAA Board of Directors and Committee Chairs’ Summer 

Meeting in Williamsburg, VA will include a discussion of U.S. EPA’s release of the 
final Clean Power Plan (CPP).  We have allocated approximately 30 minutes to 
discuss opportunities for NACAA to provide additional assistance to state and local 
air agencies.  Please come prepared to discuss the following questions: 
 

1. What Clean Power Plan rollout activities are you expecting from EPA? 
 

2. What rollout activities should NACAA engage in to support state 
implementation efforts (e.g. a series of technical webinars on specific 
issues)? 

 
3. Are there any issue areas or concerns you would like NACAA to monitor 

closely? 
 

 
 

 


